DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
627 Pinewald-Keswick Road
P.O.Box B
Bayville, NJ 08721

Shawn Thomas
Director of Public Works
Phone: (732) 349-4616
Fax: (732) 349-7979
sthomas@berkeleytownship.org

July 2025
Dear Residents,

We are pleased to announce delivery of your new trash & recycling cans for the Township’s
Automated Trash Program. The initial phase began earlier this month, and we anticipate the
delivery of all cans will be completed by the end of August.

After September 15, 2025, we will begin accepting orders for the purchase of second cans if
needed. The cost for an extra can is $65. There is a maximum of two (2) trash cans and two (2)
recycling cans per household.

Please begin utilizing the new trash (BURGUNDY) can and recycling (BLUE) can only after your old
cans have been emptied. To discard your old cans, please leave them at the curb. They will be
collected separately within a few days.

e TRASH should be securely bagged and placed in the BURGUNDY can.

e RECYCLING items must be placed loose (NO PLASTIC BAGS) in the BLUE can; cardboard
must be flattened and also placed in the BLUE can.

e Items placed outside a can, besides, or on top of a can WILL NOT BE COLLECTED.

e Place your can: in the street, against the curb, and with the lid facing out.

e Place your can: at least four (4) feet from obstructions, including parked vehicles.

e Place your can: no earlier than 4 PM the day before, and no later than 5:30 AM on the
scheduled collection day.

Residents with disabilities: Please provide a doctor’s note stating you are disabled to be added to
our list for special assistance. A staff member will retrieve your can from the top of your driveway
and return it after being emptied. For more information about this program, please contact Public
Works at: 732-349-4616

BULK TRASH: Residents will continue receiving unlimited bulk trash collections throughout the year
but must first call 732-349-4616 to schedule the pickup. Bulk trash items should be placed in the
street (and against the curb to avoid vehicle traffic) no earlier than 4 PM the day before, and no
later than 5:30 AM on the scheduled collection day.

We appreciate your support and cooperation as we make these changes to better serve the
community.

Shawn Thomas, CPWM
Director of Public Works



